
Year 2 Homework letter  
Friday 8th December 2023 

This is the last Homework letter of the year! I wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas! 

English 

We have started our new book in English 
this week: The Polar Express. The chil-
dren have watched a few film clips but 
have really enjoyed learning about the 
magic at Christmas time! On Tuesday, 
the children arrived in class to find a 
Christmas tree and they received a ticket 
to board the ‘Polar Express’ in class. 
They were so excited and wrote some 
amazing diary entries. I am very proud 
of them!  

Maths 

This week we have started our work on 
shape; specifically classifying shapes and 
naming shapes. 

Homework  
Spellings: Spelling homework is set on 
Purple Mash this week.  
Reading: Please read with the children 
for 15 minutes every day and note this in 
their reading logs.  

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars continue to practise the other 
games.  

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Mr Tsang and Miss   
Murray 

Dates 

Christmas Lunch- Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Service at Christ 

Church-Thursday 14th at 9.30 

PTFA Christmas Fair- Thursday 14th Decem-
ber (3.30 – 5.30) 

Finish Autumn term – Friday 15th December 

Nativity  

Thank you for all that came to our      
Nativity performance this week! The 
children loved seeing each and every one 
of you. I am so proud of all the children: 
their hard work and determination to 
learn their lines really paid off. Thank 
you for supplying the beautiful costumes, 
they really made a difference!  

 

 

  




